Cheryl Atkinson

From:

Sent: 23 July 2015 17:32

To: Cheryl Atkinson

Subject: Re: Let's Talk Plan Selby Summer 2015

Cheryl, ref above. In the original consultation 2014/15 and regarding the provisiion of land for large area
development, I proposed four sites I think - one of which was the BOCM site. I have read the majority of
the latest Precis and noticed that the BOCM site development has become protracted due to problems
agreeing Section 106 money/allocations. I think that the BOCM area negotiations was initiated by the then
Dist. ClIr Percival around 2004/5 and indeed continued when he left office in 2006. The worrying factor is
that if it is taking so long for BOCM to get off the ground then what little chance is there for the other three
sites I have proposed to contribute to the housing total required of SDC?

You may wish to agree that urban development should take priority with its' existing infrastructure. Any comments
on that please? In my mind, meeting Gov. requirements revolves around major developments and early
agreements - or is that too simple? Regards David McSherry.

----Original message----

From : chatkinson@selby.gov.uk

Date : 25/06/2015 - 14:22 (GMTST)

To:

Subject : Let's Talk Plan Selby Summer 2015

B
Please ask for: Cheryl Atkinson Your Ref:

Telephone No: 01757 705101 Our Ref: FEMailList

Fax No: 01757 292229 Email: chatkinson@selby.gov.uk
25 June 2015

To: Focussed Engagement Mailing List
Dear Sir or Madam
Let’s Talk PLAN Selby: Summer 2015

You may recall we sought comments from the local community and businesses via an Initial Consultation
on the District Council’s Sites and Policies Local Plan (PLAN Selby) during the winter 2014/15.

We now wish to follow up these comments and discuss a range of issues and alternative solutions that are

emerging for the future of Selby District. There will be a six-week period of focused engagement from 29 June

to 10 August on the work in progress on PLAN Selby. We are inviting you and any interested party to use the
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Council’s website to find out more, have ‘conversations’ with Council officers and answer some of the
guestions we have set out.

For further information please see below.

The Council is publishing a number of draft studies which when completed will inform decisions to be made by the
Council on PLAN Selby. We are seeking your views on these draft studies and these will be available at
www.selby.gov.uk/PLANSelby from Monday 29 June.

Please look at the information on our website, consider the questions raised and use the following address;
Idf @selby.gov.uk to ‘talk’ to us and make comments by 10 August.

Yours faithfully,

Cheryl Atkinson
PLAN Selby Support Officer



The Sites and Policies Local Plan - PLAN Selby
Focussed Engagement Summer 2015

The Local Plan is being developed in collaboration with all stakeholders and will set out the planning
policies and proposals for new development in the area to meet housing and employment needs as well as
protecting key environmental assets.

This purpose of this six week focussed engagement is to invite comments on the work undertaken so far in
preparing the Local Plan (‘PLAN Selby’) including draft studies and emerging findings.

We are writing now to about 1000 organisations and individuals from our Local Plan database to give advance notice
of the start, format and content of the focused engagement and to invite comments. The invitees include everyone
who submitted comments on the Initial Consultation, local groups, infrastructure organisations, landowners and
developers and adjoining local authorities.

You will be able to look at the draft studies and consultation material when they are published on our website at
www.selby.gov.uk/PLANSelby on 29 June. We are inviting you to make comments, in writing to |df@selby.gov.uk by
10 August.

The range of studies will include:

e Draft Strategic Housing Market Assessment

e Draft Employment Land Review

e Site Allocations: A Draft Framework for Site Selection.

e Growth Options in Designated Service Villages

e Market Town Studies

e Draft Green Belt, Development Limits and Strategic Countryside Gaps Report

We are also talking to Parish and Town Councils, local businesses and landowners/developers as well as community
representatives and other local groups through workshops, to which it is necessary to restrict numbers to invitation
only (you will have already know about those if you have been invited).

The findings of the studies and feedback from this focused engagement (via both the workshops and the internet)
will inform the scope and content of PLAN Selby. A substantial amount of further work will also be undertaken in
order to develop and test options for delivering the planning policies and site allocations for the next stage of Plan
preparation. You will have further opportunity to participate in the preparation of the Plan early next year when the
Council will publish its Further Consultation setting out preferred options. The key stages are set out below:

Cheryl Atkinson
PA to Directors & PLAN Selby Support Officer



t: 01757 705101
e: chatkinson@selby.gov.uk
w: www.selby.gov.uk

Follow us on twitter @SelbyDC
rﬂ Like us on Facebook

Selby District Council, Civic Centre, Doncaster Road, Selby, YO8 9FT.
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The information in this e-mail, and any attachments, is confidential and may be subject to legal
professional privilege. It is intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). Its
contents do not necessarily represent the views or opinions of Selby District Council. If you are not the
intended recipient please notify the sender immediately. Unless you are the intended recipient, or
his/her representative, you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, distribute, use or retain
this message or any part of it.



